
You're Invited to Our:

Parent Appreciation Tea
At Kennedy Trail Elementary

Wednesday, June 6, 2018
1:00pm to 2:15pm in the Library

If you are able to join us, please fill out the bottom portion and return to the school office by 
Monday, June 4, 2018. Thank You!

Please note this is an adult only event. No Babysitting
will be available for children this year.

R.S.V.P.
Yes, I will be attending the "Parent Appreciation Tea" on  June 6th.

Name of Parent(s)

Name of child(ren) attending Kennedy Trail


